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Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We feel so proud of the children in Wyken Nursery, the progress they have 
all made this term has been wonderful to witness. Thinking about how far 
they have come and the next steps they can take to become more 
independent.  

From Monday 19th February, we kindly ask for your support in 
further developing your child’s/children’s independence by 
saying goodbye to them at the door and letting your 
child/children enter nursery, hanging their coat and their 
bag up all by themselves. All of the nursery staff will be 
available to help your child if they need it.  

 
Plastic Bottles 
When we return after Half Term, the children will be invited to 
make their own musical instruments using plastic bottles. Please 
can you kindly bring in an empty plastic bottle that is clean and 
dry for your child to use for this activity. 
 
We hope you have a lovely half term.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
The Nursery Team 
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